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Comments: The amendment should recognize shifts in our region's socioeconomic landscape since 1994. While

forest management in some form will always be a part of the Pacific Northwest economy, recreation and other

pursuits now draw more people to our region than ever before. Building a modern forest workforce focused on

ecological restoration of riparian and planted areas for the benefit of wildlife, fish, water, and biodiversity will

contribute to ecological resilience of our National Forests and ensure continued public enjoyment of these lands

we all value.

 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide comments on the Forest Service's proposed climate-smart amendment

to the Northwest Forest Plan.

 


